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While mail-in voting achieved it's goal of making the voting process easier for 

citizens, it has also made it easier for fraud to negatively affect Oregon's elections. 

This legislation is a reasonable corrective that will help ensure that every Oregon 

citizen's vote counts by preventing non-citizens from voting and by putting up barriers 

to fraudulent activity. Our current system is not adequately auditable and needs to be 

reformed. Any Oregonian that is legitimately concerned about the integrity of our 

elections will support this bill.  


